The Einstein School
Board of Directors Meeting
Thursday, 9/2/21 at 5:30 pm

Held via Zoom and in person

Directors Present: Linda Lombardino, Kat McGlone, Joy Johns, Natasha Livingston, Suzanne
Keller (Parent Liaison), Christine Aurelio (Principal)

1, Introduction of New Parent Liaison-Parent, Sue Keller, has agreed to be the new Parent
Liaison. She works for Alachua County Public Schools. Another parent, Rose Christie, had told
Ms. Aurelio she may also be interested.

2. Update on a Board Member-Joy Johns explained this would be her last meeting as she and
her family have moved to Virginia.

3. New Business and Discussion- The school currently has about 100 students. Typically
there are 105-110, therefore, income will be affected.

Linda Lombardino asked about Integrated Speech and Lang. person. Ms. Aurelio reported that
she needs a person with a BA in Communication and has had difficulty finding one.



